
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Santaquin City has rescheduled the interview and appointment date to fill the 
vacancy on the City Council from January 3, 2018 to January 17, 2018. Those 
who meet the Code requirements and have previously submitted “Letters of 
Interest” will be considered throughout the selection process.  
 
The term of this position will end December 31, 2019. Additional “Letters of 
Interest” can be submitted to the Santaquin City Recorder, 275 W Main, 
Santaquin, UT 84655 or by email at sfarnsworth@santaquin.org. “Letters of 
Interest” will be accepted until 5 pm on Thursday, January 11, 2018 with 
interviews and appointment being scheduled for Wednesday, January 17, 2018. 
Candidates must meet the requirement for eligibility of office set forth in Utah 
Code annotated 10-3-301.   


